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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Aldermen of the City of Weldon Spring will hold a Public 
Hearing on an application received for a Liquor License for sale of liquor (Intoxicated Liquor in the 
Original Package & a Sunday License) for Hanny’s Liquor & More, which will be located at 1047 
Wolfrum Road, Weldon Spring, Missouri 63304.  
 
Said application has been submitted by Hanny Yatim. 
 
Said Hearing shall be held on Thursday, June 27th, 2024, at 7:30 P.M. during the regular Board of 
Aldermen Meeting, which will be held at the Weldon Spring City Hall, 5401 Independence Road, 
Weldon Spring, Missouri, 63304. 
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 
Written comments are welcome and must be forwarded to the City Clerk at 5401 Independence 
Road or bhanks@weldonspring.org.   Persons with special needs or anyone needing any type of 
assistance may contact City Hall before the hearing to make arrangements.  
 
For additional information please contact Bill Hanks, City Clerk, City of Weldon Spring, at (636) 441-
2110 (ext. 103) or bhanks@weldonspring.org.   
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